
Mr. Art ur P. Azarian 
51 eros Street 
Salem, Mass. 03079 

Dear Mr. Azarian: 

April 17, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Steward­
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $10 0 for that 
purpose. 

Our receipt #18289 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antra ssian 
Executive Director 


